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JOE HANERFELD AND CRAFTSMAN PIANO OF YONKERS, NY NAILS DOWN CONTRACT WITH 

CHINESE PIANO COMPANY 

 

After two years of negotiation, Joe Hanerfeld of Craftsman Piano Co., in Yonkers, NY, and Yan 

Shi of Beijing European Musical Instrument Co. Ltd. finally reached an agreement. Mr. Shi has 

agreed to purchase five restored Steinway pianos from Craftsman Piano Co. of Yonkers, NY. 

 As Mr. Shi represents Bosendorfer pianos in Beijing he must know fine pianos. With all of the 

excellent piano restoration shops in the US to choose from, Mr. Shi has chosen Joe Hanerfeld 

and Craftsman Piano Co.  At Craftsman Piano we consider this an honor. All of us will do our 

best to provide our new friend with beautifully restored New York Steinway Pianos for years to 

come. 

 

For more information please call Joe Hanerfeld of Craftsman Piano, Yonkers, NY at  

(914) 476-6704 or (201) 707-0528, or e-mail Joe at info@craftsmanpiano.net 

 

 

 


